
Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

June21,2017 

Mr. Jeff Appel 
United Oil Company 
17311 South Main Street 
Gardena, California 90248 

~ MATTHEW RODRIQUEZ l. """-......_~ SE CRETARY FOR 
~ ENVIAONMENfAL PROTECTIO N 

TERMINATION OF COVERAGE UNDER GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS 
- UNITED OIL COMPANY STATION #44, 18130 SOUTH WESTERN AVENUE, GARDENA, 
CALIFORNIA (FILE NO. 14-044, ORDER NO. R4-2007-0019, SERIES NO. 259, Cl-10076, 
GLOBAL ID. WDR 100017247) 

Dear Mr. Appel, 

On September 5, 2014, this Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) informed 
you that the subject discharge is regulated under Regional Board Order No. R4-2007-0019, 
which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In the letter dated May 11 , 2017, you notified the Regional Board that you ceased injection of 
hydrogen peroxide at the subject site and requested termination of the WDR. Since United Oil 
Company has no plan to inject hydrogen peroxide in the future, the coverage under Regional 
Board Order No. R4-2007-0019 for the subject site is hereby terminated, with the exception of 
enforcement under the term of the permit. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Dr. Ann Chang at (21 3) 620-
6122 (ann.chang@waterboards.ca.gov), or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Eric 
Wu at (21 3) 576-6683 (eric.wu@waterboards.ca.gov). 

Sincerely, 

~ {)f\-1.V' 
Samuel Unger, P.E. U 
Executive Officer 

cc: Mr. Karl Kerner, Atlas Environmental Engineering, Inc 
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